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Effective September 15, 2017 Government Personnel Mutual Life Insurance Company will no longer accept applications 

for Medicare supplement sales in Oklahoma. Only Medicare supplement applications submitted on or before September 

15, 2017 will be accepted for new business sales. 

 

 

Please contact us if you have any questions: Call:  (866) 754-5716 

 E-Mail:  GPMSalesSupport@medsuppservices.com  

 

 

 


